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A MESSAGE FROM OUR CITY COUNCIL MEMBER DAN O’DONNELL       
 
      As your District 4 Councilmember on the Vista City Council, I would like to invite your feedback 
on the proposed speed limit reductions for certain streets in our district. These changes will be pre-
sented to the Vista City Council for review on Tuesday, February 28th. 
      Before the proposal moves forward, I encourage you to share your thoughts on how these adjust-
ments may positively or negatively impact safety, traffic flow, and daily travel. 
      Your input is valuable to ensure we make the best decision for our community.  
       Please feel free to reach out with any comments or concerns. I can also be reached at dodon-
nell@vista.gov  
 As always, thank you for your engagement in our community. 
 
Kind regards, 
Dan O'Donnell  
Vista City Council District 4 
ph: 760-650-2598 
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